
February 16, 2021 

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community, 

We hope you and your family are staying safe and healthy. We wanted to let you all know that 
Caledonia Community Schools will be hosting our next monthly Virtual ​Town Hall ​ discussion to inform 
our community about some exciting changes evolving in our district. Please plan to join us on 
Thursday, February 25th, at  6:30 p.m. as we host a facilitated virtual discussion. 

This month’s discussion will focus on bond updates that are associated with each elementary 
building, as well as updates to our transportation zones.  We will also be updating you on 
some future elementary bond projects that are being planned.  

We hope you will join us and hear more about these important updates for our district. Check out 
www.calschools.org ​ for more information. 

Dr. Dedrick Martin, Superintendent 

Matt Hess, Executive Director of Operations & Transportation 

https://www.calschools.org/departments/office-the-superintendent/town-halls/
https://eduvision.tv/l?emDgmtD
https://calschools.zoom.us/j/81233644506
https://www.calschools.org/

